
Our hens are housed at the moment to prevent them 
from catching Avian Influenza, but they’re still happy 
and healthy and laying lovely fresh eggs!

As soon as it is safe to do so they will be back outside!

For further information, please visit
www.lovefreerangeeggs.co.uk/housing-order
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Are you a keeper of birds? Make sure you are fully compliant with the housing order by visiting www.gov.uk/guidance/avian-in�uenza-bird-�u


